
The Barn @ St John’s Donation Guidelines for 2020 

We would like to accept donations for the Barn while keeping everyone safe and healthy.  Please, only 

drop off items during donation times.  Please always wear your mask.  Please refer to donation 

guidelines below as they have changed due to limited space. 

It is hard to say "no thank you" to a donation when those donations help to fund Outreach and 

Programming at St. John’s!  However, we do need to refuse items that cannot be sold in our store or at 

the Fair.   

We cannot accept:  

• Older and Outdated Electronics. 

• Large Appliances such as Refrigerators, Freezers, Ovens, Washers, etc.  

• Mattresses, Box springs, Headboards and Footboards. 

• Large Carpets and Carpet Padding. 

• Cribs, Car seats, Walkers and Similar Products that have Recall Standards. 

• Large Upholstered Furniture. 

• Books  

• Items that are Broken, Moldy, Ripped, or in General Disrepair. 

• Household chemical products.  

• Automotive items.  

• Weapons of any kind.  

 

 


